Before the Public Service Commission
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	In the matter of the application of Missouri Gas Energy, a division of Southern Union Company, for a waiver from the application of certain tariff language regarding refunds.
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Staff's Reply to MGE's Notice

COMES NOW Staff of the Public Service Commission of Missouri, and for its reply to MGE’s Notice filed August 20, 2004 in this case, states:

1. Staff has reviewed MGE’s notice and concurs that the waiver the Commission granted on May 6, 2004, in this case was intended to cover the recent Kansas ad valorem refunds MGE has received.  See the Staff memorandum attached as Attachment A.

2. Staff does not believe that any further Commission action is required.  Staff has consulted the Office of the Public Counsel, and OPC does not oppose this distribution.
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